
Camano Senior Services Association 

2022 marks the 40-year anniversary of the Camano 
Senior Services Association becoming a 501 c 3 non-
profit organization! We’d like to celebrate this 
amazing accomplishment by inviting the entire com-
munity to the Center for an Open House on Satur-
day, August 13th from 12:00pm to 3:00pm.  

 

Come see what’s new, and what’s going on! We will 
have our social groups available to give live demos 
of the activities they engage in, an opportunity to 
hear some great music, learn about our services, 
become a member, and enjoy a BBQ lunch from our 
Catering Team!  

 

The services for adults actually began 10 years be-
fore Camano Senior Services Association was 
formed. In 1972 the Camwood Senior Center and 
community members, recognized the need to get 
meals out to Camano residents. Island County and 
Snohomish County partnered to write grants and 

fundraise in order to provide services currently 
known as  Meals on Wheels. From there the need 
for a bigger space for the senior center activities and 
programs lead to the building of our current loca-
tion and thrift shop. The efforts of many community 
groups and individuals’ hard work and drive to help 
others, is the reason we are here to continue 
providing services and resources to older adults. We 
celebrate all of you and hope to see you August! 
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